
COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

Legislation Text

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Mike Wilson

SUBJECT:
Appreciation Letter to Tyler Martin for Service on the Fish and Game Advisory Commission representing
District 3 (Supervisor Mike Wilson)

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Chair to sign the letter of appreciation.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
N/A

DISCUSSION:
Supervisor Wilson would like to thank Mr. Martin for representing his district for the past year.  The Board is
sending a letter of appreciation to Mr. Martin for his service and commitment to the citizen of Humboldt
County.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
N/A

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
N/A

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
N/A

ATTACHMENTS:
Letter of Appreciation

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:
Board Order No.: NA
Meeting of: NA
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